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April 13,1983

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes
Regional Administrator
Region 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Mr. Haynes:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p), enclosed for your information
are changes to the approved Nine Mile Point Unit No.1 Security
Plan. These changes have been reviewed by the Site Operations
Review Committee and the Safety Review and Audit Board.

The specific changes are set forth in Attachment A. Supporting
information, which demonstrates that the changes do not decrease the
effectiveness of the Security Plan, is set forth in Attachment B.

We hereby request that the material submitted with this letter be
withheld from public disclosure in that it contains Safeguards
Information of a type specified in 10 CFR 73.21.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA M0 HAWK P0 CORPORATION
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[(gGqoseph J. Sunser
Manager-System Security
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